
  

 

Call for Extended Abstracts 

New Jersey Additive Manufacturing Symposium 

Rutgers University – New Brunswick 

Richard Weeks Hall of Engineering 

June 14, 2019 

The NJChapter of SAMPE(Society for the Advancement of Material and Process Engineering), in cooperation with 

the Rutgers School of Engineering,is sponsoring a one-day symposium at Rutgers highlighting additive 

manufacturing technology, research, and collaboration in the Greater New Jersey metropolitan area. This will be 

an opportunity for material and equipment suppliers to showcase their products and for researchers to present 

their ongoing projects and interests and explore collaboration and sponsorship opportunities.Sessions will 

include: 

Processes and research 

Materials development 

Equipment development 

Production experience and applications 

 

We invite participants from universities and research institutions to submit extended abstracts for this initial 

symposium. The Symposium will collect and distribute all presentation materials. No formal papers are required 

for presentations. 

Deadline for abstracts: April 30, 2019    (Acceptance notification by May 15, 2019) 

Submit abstracts to: 3Dprinting@njsampe.org 

Additional information, including Registration fees and an abstract template can be found at 

http://www.njsampe.org  


